
 

 
To: Sunclear  
 

Kaysersberg, September 7th 2023 

 

Subject: REACH Regulation  
 

 

Dear Madam, dear Sir, 
 

 

Following your request, please find hereby our position concerning the REACH regulation 
for the products in Polypropylene:  
The products we deliver to your company are considered as articles. Therefore, they are not 
subject to registration. However, our suppliers have confirmed that the substances present 
in the preparation they deliver to us have been registered. 
 

A candidate list of substances of very high concern (SVHC) has been published by the 
European Chemical Agency (ECHA). Today, this list contains 235 Substances (after 
update from June 14th 2023). 
We confirm that the raw materials that enter in the composition of the articles we deliver to 
your company do not contain more than 0.1 % of any substances of this list.  
 

However, since we do not perform specific tests to verify the potential presence of SVHC in 
our articles, we cannot guarantee that there is no trace amount of some SVHC as impurity 
or otherwise in our articles.  
We also confirm that we follow the evolution of the candidate list and that we will inform you 
as soon as a substance present in this list will be present at more than 0.1% in the articles 
we deliver to your company.  
We stay at your disposal for any further information.  
 
 

Best regards  
 

 

Yves Klinger 
75 Route de Lapoutroie  
F-68240 KAYSERSBERG 
 
Phone : +33 (0)3 89 78 32 86 
  
e-mail : yves.klinger@corplex.com 
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